
Golf board Meeting

Board Members Present: Aaron Prior, Caleb Metzler, Chad Baucke, Lyle Smith, Chase
Shellberg, Steve Coughlin

Absent: Nick Baucke

Secretary report: Moved by steve Second by Caleb

Treasurer Report:Going to renew our line of credit at First Farm Bank
Going to buy a new leaf blower for the golf course
Going to buy an extended chain saw for the course
Moved by Chad Second By Lyle

Marketing Report:New Menus are done
There will be no league until June 12th
We will open the course with temporary greens only on Sunday June 2nd. Practice green will
still be close

Caddyshack Report:

Restaurant Report: Restaurant will start being open sunday nights starting June 8

Course Report: The course is coming along still a lot of work to do.
Going to re seed and sand the greens on May 31st
Reels will need to be sharpened


